
NOTICE OF MEETING 

DEKALB COUNTY COMMISSION   

 

POSTED 

January 9, 2019 

 

Date of Meeting 

January 15, 2019 

 

 

 

The DeKalb County Commission  

will meet on January 15, 2019 

 to work on budgets with Office Holders  

beginning at 9 a.m.  

 

 

NO OTHER BUSINESS WILL  

BE BROUGHT FORTH TO THE  

COMMISSION ON THIS DAY.  

 

If you wish to schedule an appointment 

 with the Commission, 

 their next regular scheduled meeting will be  

January 22, 2019 at 9 a.m. 

 

Just a reminder the Courthouse will be  

Closed on January 21, 2019 in observance of 

Martin Luther King Jr Day. 

 

Contact the County Clerk if you have questions or need to schedule an 

appointment.  

 

 

Melissa Meek 

DeKalb County Clerk  

 


